
PRESENTING 
SPONSOR

ART LOVER

Sponsor a Featured 
Visual Artist

Program and Website
Mention
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$500 -
$1,499
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$10,000 +

Community Builder
Recognition 

Brand Visibility:
Premium logo
placement on social
media, website,
program and marketing
materials.

Community Impact:
Special recognition at
all events from MC on
Stage.

Sponsored free kids
activity (bubbles, art
activity, etc.) at all
events.

Media Spotlight:
Featured in press
releases and media
coverage.

Special Recognition:
On-Site booth at all
Arts in the City events.

Stage time at selected
events.

Supporting Artists. Building Community. Fostering Possibilities. AIC SPONSORSHIP
LEVELS AND BENEFITS
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$2,500 -
$4,999

SILVER
SPONSOR

SU
P
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R
TE

R

$1,500 -
$2,499

BRONZE
SPONSOR

P
LA

C
EM

A
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R

$5,000 -
$9,999

GOLD 
SPONSOR

All sponsors make an impact on artists and community connections. Thank you for your support!

Placemaker
Recognition 

Brand Visibility: 
Logo placement on
social media, website,
program and marketing
materials.

Community Impact:
Special recognition at
all events from MC on
Stage.

Media Spotlight:
Featured in press
releases and media
coverage.

Special Recognition:
On-site booth at all
Park events and two
downtown Arts in the
City events.

Brand Visibility: 
Logo on select event
materials, website, and
social media. 

Community Impact:
Recognition at all
events from MC on
Stage.

Special Recognition:
On-site booth at all
Park events and one
downtown Arts in the
City events

Enthusiast
Recognition 

Brand Visibility: 
Logo on select event
materials, website, and
social media. 

Community Impact:
Shout out at one Park
and one downtown
event.

Special Recognition:
On-site booth at all
park events.

Supporter
Recognition 

Brand Visibility: 
Logo on select event
materials, website, and
social media. 

Community Impact:
Shout out at one Park
and one downtown
event.

Patron Recognition 


